No. XI1-2/AAJVS/TW/Vol. 11/1248 :
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY <~ [~

To

The Deputy Director (Shipping Services),

A & N Administration.

Port Blair,

Sub - Non - availability of vessel for Jarawa Contact Expedition - reg.
Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. M/ADL.(Opn)/94/385 dated 18/05/98 on the
subjecl cited above. Due to non-availability of boat the expedition has been
postponed and proposed to carry out on 23" May 1998.

You are requested (o provide the vessel on 23" May 1998 and confirm the

availability to enable this office (o intimate all members well in advance [or
making necessary arrangements.

Yours [aithfully,

(Mohammed)
Execulive Secretary
AAIVS

Copy to the Director (TW), A& N Administration for favour ofl information.
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